12 December 1995
T TF Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
% A\ 4 :
UNIVERSITY Washington, D.C. 20555
Subject: Notification of administrative personnel changes.
Dear Sir/Madam:
This letter is to inform you of changes in facility administrative personne! and also
membership of the Reactor Safety Committee which oversees operation and
:9""9‘ of maintenance of Idaho State University's AGN-201M (License No. R-110, Docket 50-
(m, = ng 284) nuclear reactor. R. David Clovis has accepted another position and has resigned
Pocatello, Idaho his position as Reactor Supervisor. A search is currently underway to hire a
§3209-8060 replacement for Mr. Clovis. In the interim, Dr. John S. Bennion will be Acting
Reactor Supervisor until such a time as M. Clovis’ replacement is qualified to assume
the position of Reactor Supervisor in compliance with all pertinent technical
specification and operating license requirements.
Also, for your information, the current membership roster of the ISU Reactor Safety
Committee is as follows:
Frank Just, Chairman
Alan G. Stephens, Reactor Administrator
John S. Bennion, Acting Reactor Supervisor
Thomias F. Gesell, Radiation Safety Officer
Rick Cummings
Frank J. Harmon
Jay F. Kunze
Terry Smith
Mike Vaughn
Please feel free to contact me at (208) 526-4907 or Dr. Bennion at (208) 236-3351
regarding any questions you may have conceming this matter.
Sincerely yours,
Dr. Alan G. Stephens
Reactor Administrator
Phone: 9512180147
e TBATERNEZ smiziz
(208) 2364538 '
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